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Figure 2. Analysis of anti-Hda1 binding 
to the yeast proteome microarray.
(a) Western blot analysis of proteins 
detected with the anti-Hda1 antibody on the 
yeast proteome microarray. (b) Sequence 
alignment of the Hda1 immunogenic peptide 
with best matches from each of the cross-
reacting proteins. The immunogenic peptide 
is underlined in the Hda1 sequence. The 
eight-amino-acid window with highest 
maximal sequence identity between all 
cross-reacting proteins is shown in bold. *, 
C terminus. (c) Peptide inhibition of anti-
Hda1 binding on the yeast proteome 
microarray. Images on the left are from an 
array that was probed with the anti-Hda1 
antibody alone. Images in the middle are 
from an array that was probed in the 
presence of the Hda1 immunizing peptide. 
Images on the right are from an array that 
was probed in the presence of a peptide 
with an unrelated sequence. 
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